
      
 
 
 
Making Sense of Covid 19: Sharing Family Experiences of Shielding to Influence Services  
 
A New Project from Making Families Count and Sustainable Source 
 

Would you like to join a new project for families who have been shielding? 
 

• Have you been shielding a family member? Or shielding yourself? 
 

• Are you a person with a learning disability who has been shielding? 
 
Would you be interested in taking part in small friendly Zoom workshops starting in the 
New Year to share your experiences with other shielding families and to record your stories 
using simple creative techniques?  
 
Our Welcome Zoom sessions to find out more will be held on 13th January 2021, at 11am, 12-
30pm and 2pm  
 
To find out more about the project and the dates of the workshops follow this link to the 

Making Families Count Page. There is a contact form on the page so you can register your 

interest  https://bit.ly/MFCMSP  

 
or email: info@makingfamiliescount.org.uk 
 
The project has been set up by Jan Sunman from Making Families Count and will be facilitated 
by Alex Brooks and Ruth Shaw-Williams from Sustainable Source - both are small social 
enterprises. 
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